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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Bridgewater Cross Country Event - Saturday 20th November 
 
Once again, Bridgewater School are putting on a Cross Country Event. It is taking place on Saturday 20th 
November and it is open to all children. We would love to take a few teams from each year group.  
 
If your child would like to take part, please sign them up through the Gateway by Monday 15th 
November. There is a £2 entry fee for each entrant, so please pay this at the same time. 
 
The times of each race are below.  We would be grateful if you could accompany your child and stay with 
them for this event.  Please arrive in plenty of time, and car share if possible, as parking can be a bit 
tricky. 
 
Race times are as follows: 
 
Time   Race   Approximate Distance 
 

9.30am   Year 6 Girls  (1200m) 
9.45am   Year 6 Boys  (1200m) 
10.00am  Year 5 Girls  (1200m) 
10.15am  Year 5 Boys  (1200m) 
10.30am  Year 4 Girls  (800m) 
10.45am  Year 4 Boys  (800m) 
11.00am  Year 3 Girls  (600m) 
11.15am  Year 3 Boys  (600m) 
 
11.35am (approx.) Presentation (Medals for the first 3 individuals in each race and the first three teams – 
the first 3 pupils to finish from each school will count in the team.) 
 
X Country Club 
 
In the lead up to this event, Mr Hall and Mrs Reeve will be starting a X Country Club in the school grounds 
at 8am on Thursdays 4th, 11th and 18th November. We would really encourage those doing the event to 
come along. Others are welcome to sign up too. 
 

We look forward to seeing lots of Bishop Wood children on the start line! 
 
Lisa Record and Janet Reeve 
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